
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
NO. 27

Approved January 21,1986

RESOLVED, That Hayes Street, between Park Street and

Francis Street is hereby established as a One-Way Street in an

easterly direction, and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That Resolution No. 669,

approved December 12, 1985 is hereby rescinded.

IN CITY COUNCIL

JAN 1 6 1986
READ AND PASSED
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B. JAMES SUZMAN
TRAFFIC ENGINEER

Department of Traffic Engineering

"Building Pride In Providence"

December 27, 1985

TO: City Clerk Ro
FROM: B. James SuzO
RE: HAYES STREET

endonca
Traffic Engineer

FOR: Transmittal to Committee on Public Works,
Councilman James Petrosinelli, Chairman

JOSEPH R. PAOLINO, JR.
MAYOR

In reference to City Council Resolution No. 669, approved

December 12, 1985, be advised that due to an error in my

previous memorandum on "HAYES STREET", the passed reblu-

tion needs to be rescinded and a new one introduced to

read that HAYES STREET be made one-way easterly from

Park Street to Francis Street (the reverse of R. 669).

The one-way easterly is part of the CAPITOL CENTER

REDEVELOPMENT PLAN and accordingly, thus recommended.

Please contact me when the subcommittee meets, and if

desired, I will be in attendance to answer inquiries.

60 Ernest Street • Providence, Rhode Island 02905 • (401) 781-4044
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• THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 669

Approved December 12, 1985

RESOLVED, That Hayes Street be made One-Way westerly

from Francis Street to Park Street.

IN MY COMM

MAD AND MSED



'AMES SUZMAN c O°tlj .~ JOSEPH R. PAOLINO, JR.

AFFIC ENGINEER  MAYOR

DEPARTMENT OF TRAFFIC ENGINEERING s

M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Rose M. Mendo

FROM: B. James Su

DATE: October 16, 1 5

RE: Hayes Street

FOR: Transmittal to Committee on Public Works
Councilman James Petrosinelli, Chairman

Be advised that as part of the Capital Center Project, I
recommend that Hayes Street be made one-way westerly from
Francis Street to Park Street.

Also, NO THROUGH TRUCK signs will be required on Hayes Street
and Brownell Street. i

The attached letter to Mr. Norman Chopy, Special Project
Director,at. the Rhode Island Department of Transportation
explains the reasons in detail. I

i

Accordingly, I request the appropriate resolutions be passed
on the aforesaid matters. ;

cc: Councilman Thomas Glavin ti
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60 Ernest Street B!(Se3ogra r%—A-flilll~: (SV.IA s,rt.X .n


